
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 
Wanted First Degree Murder 

018th District (Near North) 
 
 
About the Crime: 
Detectives are seeking to identify and interview the pictured subjects for the First Degree 
Murder which occurred on the 800 block of N. Orleans in Chicago on November 9, 2014 at 
approximately 2:24 A.M.  The victim was stabbed multiple times at that location and died 
shortly after being transported to Northwestern Hospital. The male black subjects exited the 
pictured vehicle which appears to be a maroon Dodge Intrepid. Detectives are also seeking 
assistance in identifying any witnesses who were at the location at the time of the murder.   
 
 

    
 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of 
Detectives – Area Central 

(312) 747-8380 
HX-500434  
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